Wibsey Primary School North Road, Bradford, BD6 1RL Tel: 01274 678016/775545 Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper

19th May 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Linking Schools Project

As you are aware, the children in Year 3 have been meeting with Killinghall Primary School under the Bradford Linking Schools Project. The aim of the project has been to further develop the childrens' social skills, raise their achievement and aid their understanding of different cultures and communities.

Over the course of this academic year, the children have met with Killinghall Primary School at Kala Sangam, and Killinghall have visited us here at Wibsey. The final dates for our link with Killinghall Primary School are:

- 3-1 12th June 2017
- 3-2 19th June 2017

Unfortunately, due to diary clashes, residential and other trips, we could not fit in a final link with 3-3, but the Year 3 staff from both schools are going to help the children keep in touch via email.

The trips will take place during school hours and please ensure your child is wearing normal school uniform and a sensible coat. We will be leaving school at 9.30am and will return before the end of the school day. You will need to send your child with a packed lunch and a bottle of water, unless they receive free school meals, in which case please just send a bottle of water.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Egan, Mrs Humphreys and Mrs Orton Year 3 Teaching Team

	Linking	Linking Schools Project	
I give permission for my child		in Class	
to atte	end the trip to Killinghall Primary School		
3-1 3-2	12 th June 2017 19 th June 2017		
Signed			